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Woden Senior Citizens Newsletter 

CHRISTMAS IN JVLY LVNCH EON 

Keep Wednesday the 21st July free for a fabulous Christmas in July feast, 
get rid of those winter blues and come along to a great event. Jean 
Craven has again agreed to coordinate this Function. Jean has iust finished 
coordinating our annual fete which was a great success, my thanks go to 
Jean for her tireless efforts on behalf of the club. 

I would also like to thank everybody who donated their time and 
enthusiasm to the annual fete, and to all those who donated goods and 
money. Thanks everybody. 

Club membership fees are due in June, please don't Forget. Car stickers 
will now cost $5 per annum, these will be issued with membership 
subscriptions. Remember subscriptions are essential to the running of the 
club. 

Pat Cummins (H.A.C.C officer) has informed the committee that the list 
for home help has been closed for the time being. Pat will be on leave 
from the ]th June to 11th June. 

We are providing the club with two special bins for re-cycling, these bins 
will be placed near the kitchen. One bin will be exclusively for paper and 
the other for glass, tin and plastic. Could all members please ensure that 
all rubbish is recycled properly, these bins will be emptied into the larger 
bins outside the kitchen door. 



Elsa Martensen will continue selling clothes and bric- a- bt-ac on a 
Thut-sday, and a sale table will be set up tot-the oaft gt-oup. Pt-oceeds will 
benefit the club. 

Sick List 
Get Well cat-ds wet-e sent to the Following membet-s, Laddie Hendley, 
Selina Wat-d and Liisa Hentila 
Obituat-y 
Ft-ancis Shut-man a membet-ot the New-Vogue dance gt-oup passed away 
t-ecently, out-condolences go to his wite Bet-yl. 

Ros Hinton 
Pt-esident 




